
 

An invitation from the 
MSU Teaching & Learning Committee 

 
 

 

 

The Century Club 
Spring 2011 Luncheon Meeting 

 

Spring topics by your request! 
 

 
 

oin us for a multi-faceted 
discussion of topics that are 
sure to be of interest to most 

large class instructors, with a 
“techno” twist: 

J
 

▪ Using D2L with Large Classes 
Electronic Testing: Issues and 
considerations when using the online 
testing/quizzing tools in D2L with large 
classes. 
Students Helping Students: Are there 
useful or crafty ways to get students to 
collaborate and help each other in the online 
class environment when they already meet 
face to face? 
 

—facilitated by Peg Wherry and Sarah Veltkamp, MSU Extended University 
 

▪ Mobile Devices in (and outside) the Classroom—to Jam or Not to Jam? 
They’re everywhere—laptops, smart phones, iPods—and students seem ever more fixated on staying 
in constant touch with their friends, the web, and the outside world.  What strategies are you using to 
keep from going crazy in your large classroom?  What are others doing? 
 

—facilitated by Ritchie Boyd, Office of the Provost 
 

▪ What’s Next? 
A brief open forum to identify topics for next year’s Century Club meetings. 
 
For more information contact Ritchie Boyd at jrboyd@montana.edu or 994-4660. 

 
 
 

About the Century Club 
 

Montana State University faculty who teach 
classes of 100 or more students per section play, 
by virtue of their exposure, a vital role in shaping 
the educational experiences of many of our 
students.  Under the auspices of MSU’s Teaching 
& Learning Committee, these faculty are invited 
to participate in what we are calling “The Century 
Club.”  If you received this invitation and know of 
someone who has had an impact on MSU 
students in large classes, please forward their 
name to annea@montana.edu. 

 

 Thursday, April 7, 2011 
 SUB Room 233 
 Lunch served: 12:00 noon 
 Presentation: 12:15-1:30 p.m. 
  
 

 Please RSVP to annea@montana.edu 
 by Tuesday, April 5, 2011 
  
 
 

 

This workshop is worth 1 unit toward the Certificate of Teaching Enhancement.  Click here for more information. 

mailto:jrboyd@montana.edu
mailto:annea@montana.edu
http://www.montana.edu/teachlearn/TLResources/CertificateofTeachingEnhancement.htm
mailto:annea@montana.edu

